
 

 

Attention All Provider 

At this time, we would like to report that the issues in PD and TBS 
appear to be resolved. It is recommended that you clear your 
browser history before logging back in to one of these applications. 

If you continue to experience issues, please notify the IT department 
at IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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